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Cover Letter for Confidentiality  
 

Federal Communications Commission 
(Authorization and Evaluation Division) 
7435 Oakland Mills Road, 
Columbia, MD 21046 

 
 
Attn: To Whom it May Concern / Application Examiner / Review Engineer / Officer in Charge 
Re: Short-term Confidentiality Request for FCC ID: QOQ-GM240S 
 
 
Dear Madam or Sir, 
 
We, Silicon Laboratories Finland Oy, a corporation branch and subsidiary of Silicon Laboratories 
Inc., validly organized and existing under the laws of Finland, having its principal place of business 
at Alberga Business Park, Bertel Jungin aukio 3, 02600 Espoo, Finland, 
 
pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, hereby request the short-term 
confidential treatment of the information accompanying our application, as outlined below, for a 
period of  60  days after the Grant Date of Equipment Authorization, in order to ensure sensitive 
business information remains confidential until the actual marketing of the product(s): 
 

External Photos, Test Setup Photos, User Manual/Datasheet 
 
The above documentation relates to the FCC application for equipment authorization in connection 
with our Bluetooth Low Energy and 802.15.4 wireless radio modules with model names of 
MGM240S22A and BGM240S22A, and having FCC ID: QOQ-GM240S. 
 
We understand that pursuant to Rule 0.457, disclosure of the application and all other 
accompanying documentation shall not be made before the date of the related Grant release. 
 
Should there be any query regarding this authorization, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Place and date of issue (of this letter): 
Espoo, August 08, 2022 

 
 
Authorized Signatory: Enrico Taddeo 
Job Title: Senior Applications and Certifications Engineer 
eMail: enrico.taddeo@silabs.com 


